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August 02, 2019 Agency File No.: 005456

Christian Zukowski

Junior Environmental Assessment Officer
Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency
#1145, 9700 Jasper Avenue

Edmonton, AB T5J 4C3
Christian.Zukowski@canada.ca

Dear Mr. Zukowski :

RE: Highway 947 Extension Project Environmental Assessment Cancellation

On April 1, 2014, Alberta Transportation provided a project description to the Agency for the
Highway 947 Extension Project. Based on the information provided in the project description, it
was determined that the project would require an environmental assessment under CEAA 2012.

An internal review of the project has deemed the project not a priority at this time and is now
cancelled. Please accept this letter as official notice as Alberta Transportation wishes to
terminate the Federal Environmental Assessment of this project.

Alberta Transportation would like to thank the project team for their advice and assistance
throughout the project. | look forward to working together on future projects.

Kind Regards,
<Original signed by>

eff Zhang, P.Eng. PMP
Construction Manager





